
APU Campus Visits for High School Students, Teachers, and Cram School Staff 

Admissions Office (Domestic) 
 

If you wish to visit APUʼs campus, please follow the guidelines below. 
 
【Areas Open for Campus Visits】 
Visitors are free to explore the campus. Please refer to the campus map and be mindful of the 
daily lives of APU students while visiting. However, the AP House, the international student 
dormitory, is only accessible to residents and cannot be observed by visitors. Thank you for 
your understanding. 
 
【Parking】 

If you are visiting by private vehicle, please inform the security office at the entrance that 
you wish to visit the campus. You will be directed to the designated visitor parking area. 

 
【Materials and Event Information for High School Students and Teachers】 
If you would like to collect university brochures, admissions guides, and other materials, 
please feel free to take them from the shelf in front of the cafeteria or on the first floor of 
Building A, near the Admissions Office (Domestic). 

Additionally, APU regularly hosts events for high school students, teachers, and cram school 
staff. Please check the event page on the APUmate website for prospective students and 
consider joining. 

【Training Programs at APU】 
If high school students or guardians wish to visit APU as a group for a training program or 
other purposes, please contact us in advance. 
 
【Contact Information】 
APU Admissions Office 
TEL: 0977-78-1120 
E-mail: apumate@apu.ac.jp 
 
 
 
 

https://www.apumate.net/en/event/
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